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To: Members of Lonsdale District Scout Council

Tuesday, 29 May 2012

Dear All, 

Re: Vacancy: Assistant District Commissioner (ADC) for Scouts and District Scout Leaders 
Mark Walker indicated some time ago that he would like to stand down as our ADC Scouts at the end of May 2012 due to the pressures of work. Mark has enthusiastically led the Scout Section for nearly two years in which time we have seen an increase in the number of Chief Scout Gold Awards presented and he has also led a hugely successful trip to Denmark. I want to thank Mark for the efforts he has put into the Scout Section, and thank Liz for her patience when Mark has been missing from home undertaking work on our behalf. I am pleased to confirm that Mark has agreed to stay on the District Scout Team as a District Scout Leader. 
Now our attention must turn to appointing a successor. I am writing to you, as members of the District to invite nominations for this important role. I want to receive a wide range of nominations from across the District so that we can consider the widest field of candidates; this may include people who are not currently involved with the Scout Section. It is clear that the role of an Assistant District Commissioner is a large one, and as such I am keen to appoint a team of people who will share the workload and help drive the Scout Section forward in Lonsdale. 

I have attached a role description with this letter to outline the role of an Assistant District Commissioner. Whilst this list is not exhaustive it is comprehensive, and it may be that the right candidate may not be able to fulfil all of the duties; that is fine and that is why building a team is so important. Above all, I want someone who is passionate about Scouting, who is enthusiastic and can share that enthusiasm with others, someone who is not afraid to try new things and most importantly someone with a vision for Scouting in Lonsdale and support the continued development and growth of the District. 

So, nominations are now open, you can nominate others or self nominate. Nomination should be made using the attached form and returned to me, via post or via email no later than the 30th June. After the 30th June nominees will be invited for an informal chat with me and Craig Dewar, my deputy. Nominations are invited for both the ADC Scouts role and District Scout Leader roles. However, should you have any questions please feel free to contact Craig for a chat, as I will be away on holiday. His details can be found in the District Directory. 
Many thanks in anticipation of your support.
Yours in Scouting, 

Pat 

Pat Griffin

District Commissioner

Lonsdale District Scouts. 
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